MEMORANDUM

DATE:	November 20, 2014

TO:	Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket ID: OAR-2013-0602

FROM:	Rob Lawrence
EPA/Region 6/PD

SUBJECT:	July 9, 2014 Presentation to Oklahoma state agencies and coal-fired utilities regarding the Proposed Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants


SUMMARY

A presentation was made by EPA to the Oklahoma state agencies and coal-fired utilities and the attendees listed below on July 9, 2014, to discuss the proposed Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants, which was proposed on June 2, 2014.  The meeting was held in Oklahoma City, OK.


ATTENDEES

Participants:	Oklahoma Office of the Secretary of Energy and the Environment (Tyler Powell and Craig Sundstrom), Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality (Leon Ashford, Beverly Botchlet-Smith, Cheryl Bradley, Braxton Edwards, Artisha Hicks, Joyce Sheedy, Rob Singletary, Eddie Terrill, Scott Thomas, and Randy Ward), Oklahoma Corporation Commission (Nicole King), Grand River Dam Authority (Mike Bednar and Nathan Reese), Western Farmers Electric Cooperative (Gerald Butcher and Kent Fletcher), American Electric Power / Public Service of Oklahoma (AEP/PSO) (Bud Ground), and Oklahoma Gas & Electric (OGE) (Usha Turner, Kimber Shoop, and Brian McQuown)
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EPA Participants:	Mark Hansen, Terry Johnson, Clovis Steib, and Rob Lawrence (Region 6) and Kristen Bremer, Brian Fisher, and Chris Sherry (OAR)


